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Reading 

In July, our lessons will be learning about the construction of ship. The concept is very useful. For 

comprehension skill, we learn about cause and effect. 

Week 1: The Joy of a ship How do things get built? 

Week 2: Words to know: above, build, fall, knew, money, toward, balance. section 

Week 3: Phonics: oy, oi 

Week 4: What steps in ship building are risky?  

 

Phonics 

Dear Rabbit Class Parents, 

The final keynote will be image heavy. There will not be as much text, but we are going to be more 

comprehensive about the topic. 

I will be glad to get back to phonics work after the speech contest is done.  

We have finished the phonics book, and the Sadlier phonics book, and we will have a bit more time for 

verbal work. I will go back over the work we did this year, and review it with them. 

Next semester, I will not be teaching this class. I will have a grade one class, and I will switch to teaching 

Reading instead of phonics, so this is the last parent’s letter you will get from me.  

I want to take this opportunity to thank you, the parents, for your support. I liked the few times we met at 

the parent-teacher meetings, and I appreciate the work you do to help your child. 

Yours reasonably, 

- Taliesin Hoyle (Teacher Tal) 

WEEK 1 to WEEK 4 Review 

Final keynote presentation. 

Review of all keynote presentations. 

 

Grammar 



Hello to all parents! This month we will be doing lots of review on what we have learned. Good look to the 

students of Rabbit class  

As always, best wishes, 

Teacher John. 

Week 1: Pronouns 

Week 2: Pronouns 

Week 3: Pronouns 

Week 4: Pronouns 

 

Composition 

Composition class is a great opportunity for the children to put to use what they have learnt in other 

classes such as grammar and reading. In this class we are using two different angles to improve their 

writing skills. On the first week of every month we are using excerpts from the Reading Wonders book to 

help build a foundation in grammatical writing and get the students used to analysing short stories. In the 

other three weeks of the month the children then put what they’ve learnt into practice with a lengthier 

piece of writing such as a short story, a letter to someone or a recollection of their own experiences. The 

children will eventually become accustomed to structuring their stories with a beginning, middle and an 

end, and their best stories are chosen for them to memorise and recite in the end of term speech contest.  

July 2nd – July 6th: Expository Writing 3: Weekend activities 

July 9th – July 13th: Expository Writing 3: Weekend activities 

July 16th – July 20th: Expository Writing 3: Weekend activities 

July 23rd – July 24th: Expository Writing 3: Weekend activities 
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Yours reasonably, 

- Taliesin Hoyle (Teacher Tal) 
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Hello to all parents!. This month we will be doing lots of pronouns.  
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As always, best wishes, 

Teacher John. 

Week 1: Pronouns  

Week 2: Pronouns  

Week 3: Pronouns  

Week 4: Pronouns  
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reading Wonders book
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7/2 – 7/6: :  

7/9 – 7/13: :  

7/16 – 7/20:  

7/23 – 7/24: :  

 

 


